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The NSW ABORIGINAL BUSINESS PORTAL

supports the growth of Aboriginal business

by linking private and public sector procurers

with certified Aboriginal suppliers.

Are you operating an Aboriginal business in
NSW? Do you need help to grow your business?
The NSWICC is the peak body representing the interests of
Aboriginal businesses in NSW advocating for improved
access to procurement opportunities on contracts and
through participation in private sector supply chains.

Membership provides a range of direct benefits including a
presence on the NSW Aboriginal Business Portal, providing
members with direct exposure and contact with NSW
Government agencies seeking to engage Aboriginal
suppliers. The Portal is easily accessed by government and
private companies by visiting us at www.nswicc.com.au
or from the NSW Government NSWBuy catalogue link on
the ICC website.

Other member benefits include:

• Access to key government and private sector contacts
• Participation in the NSWICC network & events
• Registration on the NSW Government NSWBuy website
• Information on Government Compliance and Licencing
• Referrals to industry and government professional

services
• Referrals to Aboriginal Service Providers
• Promotion through the NSWICC website, newsletters,

media and partnership publications
• Participation in collective initiatives between NSWICC

and NSW Government 

If you are interested in becoming a member and/or being on
the NSW Aboriginal Business Portal, please visit us at
www.nswicc.com.au or contact a member of the NSWICC
team on Ph 02 4932 7722 or email admin@nswicc.com.au.


